
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On November 6th, TCGIS will be officially kicking off its annual week of giving!  
 
Do you have extra Münzen (coins) lying around? Why not donate that loose 

change to TCGIS during our first TCGIS coin drive! The TCGIS Coin Drive, Münzen 
Matter, begins next week! Coins collected during the drive, November 6th - 17th, will 
support the TCGIS Annual Fund. This Friday we’ll send home a paper bag with your 
child for your family to put any coin donation inside. Please send the bag back to TCGIS 
with your child so they can pour their donation into a jar in their homeroom, advisory, or 
the front office.  
 
 

On November 9th, at our Martinstag Celebration, we will be hosting a Coat 
Drive where families are encouraged to bring in gently used coats to donate to 
Joseph's Coat. If you are unable to bring your coats to our event on the 9th, we will 
also be collecting them on Friday, the 10th and Monday, the 13th. Thank you for 
participating in TCGIS’s Coats & Coins drive! 
 
 
We will be collecting: 

●​ Clean, stain free, gently used winter outerwear 
○​ Coats 
○​ Hats 
○​ Gloves/Mittens 

●​ NEW, unopened hygiene products: soap or body wash, toothpaste and 
toothbrushes, deodorant, lotion, shampoo, conditioner, shaving soap cream, 
razors, foot powder, etc 

●​ Brown paper grocery bags with handle 
 

https://www.josephscoatmn.org/

